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Principal’s News                        Tuesday 18 February 2020 
 
Swimming Carnival 
 

Our school swimming carnival was held today in much better conditions to last Thursday. It was great 
to see the students so keen to cheer on their housemates and compete for their team. Thank you to 
all our volunteers today. Your assistance really helped the whole day run so smoothly. Thank you also 
to Mrs Elliott who again organised a great carnival. Photos and more results will be in next week’s 
Scoop. 
 
CPR and Anaphylaxis Training 
 

Each year our staff participate in training to keep our students safe. Last Tuesday we received training 
in treating anaphylactic reactions, administering CPR and use of a defibrillator. 
 
Supporting our P&C 
 

At Broulee we are very fortunate to have an active, friendly P&C that support our students and 
school so well. Their efforts support many of the functions and classroom activities that our students 
enjoy, like the Mother’s and Father’s Day breakfasts, classroom resources and special interest groups, 
technology, pizza oven, the music program and upgrades to rooms like the new interactive panels 
installed over the holidays.  
This term the P&C will be holding our very popular Fete on 27 March. To help make the Fete a 
fantastic success, the P&C will be asking for people to help out where they can with time and 
donations. Please see more information in this Scoop and also keep your eyes peeled for class notes, 
bits in the Scoop and on the P&C website. 
 
School Facebook Page 
 

Broulee Public School now has its own Facebook page. We will be using it in conjunction with our 
School App to keep everyone up to date with what is happening at school.  It can be found at 
https://www.facebook.com/BrouleePS 
Please look us up and also download the school app to ensure you do not miss anything. 
 
Staff Carpark 
 

Please remember the staff carpark is not an area to ride bikes in or out of the school, a drop off zone 
or walkway into the school or through to Captain Oldrey Oval. We have staff and delivery trucks using 
this throughout the day and we really do not want any accidents to happen.   
 
Updating Details 
 

If you haven’t already done so, please return your updated details sheet sent out last week, to our 
office. This is especially important for families that may have changed phone numbers, emergency 
contacts or had a change in family situation. Having the most up to date information allows us to 
contact the right people when we need to. 
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Sleep- the Most Important Superpower 
 

Sleep helps our mental health, allows our body to repair and recharge- vitally important to growing 
bodies. 
I thought it important to remind everyone just how much recommended sleep our children should be 
getting. 

 

This means if your child gets up at 7:00am, they should be asleep by 9:30pm at the latest… 

This Thursday’s assembly at 1:40 pm will be led by the House Captains.  All families are welcome to 
attend. 
 
Matthew Rose  
Principal 
 
 

Upcoming events: 
   Thu 20 Feb – P&C Fete Meeting after school in the iCentre 
   Tue 25 Feb – District Swimming Carnival - Narooma  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Stickers 
 

Bonita Lloyd Jones, Eve Campbell, Lilli Galambos, 

Eva Marks, Harry Winter, Wyatt Dohrn,  

Lucas Borg, Hugo Muir, Paige Tilyard, Ella Douros, 

Noah McCarthy, Reilly Plenty, Anjali Fraser,  

Nina McPherson, Abigail Piper, Hayden Fairweather, 

Stella Andrews, Matilda Harriss,  

Stephanie Westbury  

 



Weekly Class Awards 
 

FISH:   Fair   Inclusive Safe Honest 
 

              Class Awards                Term 1 Week 3 

6D Lachlan McRae    Amy White    Lukas Muir    Hayden Fairweather 

5/6E Ede Uil        Ryley Hampton       Matayah Meriton 

5M Lacey Jonas    Chelsey Shilling     Lance Stevens     Hugo Irving 

4/5H Monty Lloyd Jones   Edwina Whitelaw   Adam Wellington    Beau Theodore 

4W Zek Canbulat      Layla Lynch      Jade Turner     Max White 

4M           Latai Wood      Kyle Thomson    Memphis Retallick      Elsie Hanns 

3B Hudson Longstaff   Noah McCarthy   Martha Cadman-Wehner   Reilly Plenty 

2/3C Jakobi Marsh    Cooper Hogan    O’Shea Clohesy     Molly Brewer 

2F Wyatt Hicks      Lilly Hogan       Alba Van Der Meulen 

1/2E Piper Ladmore     Matthew Wellington    Hamish White     Olivia Sing 

1L Anna Johnson      Isla Haultain       Kai Turner 

1D Matilda Douros      Anjali Fraser       Samuel Hall-Aspland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA District Swimming Carnival 
The PSSA District Swimming Carnival will be held in Narooma on Tuesday 25 February, 

8am warm up with a 9am start. Notes will come home this week to students who qualify 

at today’s swimming carnival. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



P&C News 
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Community News 

Helping children impacted by the bushfires 

Parents and Carers Information Sessions 

Batemans Bay Soldiers Club 

Wednesday 19th February 

11am – 12pm 

(crèche available) 

And 

6pm – 7pm 

(crèche to be confirmed) 

FREE Information session – all welcome, no booking required 
 Supported by Eurobodalla Child and Adolescent Mental Health (CAMHS) team 

 

 


